19 November 2007

Dear Member

Re: Membership Subscription
According to our records we have not yet received payment of your Membership subscription which became due and payable on 1 October 2007

If we do not hear from you by 10/12/2007 we would take it that you no longer wish to be a member of the Lonsdale Golf  Club.

Should the need arise, please do not hesitate to contact the Club on 52581955 to discuss this matter further.

Yours sincerely

Douglas March

General Manager
